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OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER |
Y] HUSHH W

MIDDLE ANDAMAN DIVISION

e Dated the 26" August 2008

o

The Executive Secretary
AAJIVS
Port Blair

Sub:- Joint Survey and demarcation of Jarwa Reserve — regarding.

Ref:- PCCF’s office letter No.F.20(G-1)/3-A/280 dated 14" August 2008.

Sir,

Kindly refer the above mentioned letter (Xerox copy enclosed) in which it is mentioned that
the Chairman, Executive Council , AAJVS has directed to complete the balance work of joint survey
and demarcation of Jarwa Reserve by 31* December 2008.

In this regard kindly refer the letter No.MA/G/16-1/483 dated 11.08.2008 addressed to
PCCF and copy to your goodself, letter No.G/4/1379 dated 10.03.2008 by the Range Officer,
Bakultala addressed to the Tribal Welfare Officer, AAJVS, Kadamtala and letter No.G/4/1313 dated
27.02.2008 addressed to the Tribal Welfare Officer, AAJVS, Kadamtala (all the letters Xerox copies
enclosed) and to inform that, we could not progress further in Jarwa Reserve for demarcation due
to the facts mentioned in the above letters.

It is therefore, once again reiterated that the Officers of AAIVS may be asked to co-ordinate
the activities with the Revenue officials and the Range Officer, Bakultala to complete the task at the

earliest.

A line of confirmation regarding the action initiated on your part in taking up this work may
be intimated to us to inform the higher authorities regarding the progress of the task.

Yours faithfully,

Encl. A/A
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Divisional Forest Officer,
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—1~ Middle Andaman
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Copy to:-

1. The PCCF, Environment & Forests for kind information.

2. The CCF(P&D) for information.

3. The CF(NC), Chatham for kind information.

4. The Deputy Commissioner, M&N Andaman for kind information and further necessary
action please.

5. The Range Officer, Bakultala with the direction to get in touch with the concerned
authority for further needful.




